
Hello There
Soon you will be coming back to school! 

We’ve missed you so much. 



What changes have there been?

• Things have been quite strange for the past few weeks, and we’ve had to 
stay at home a lot.  

• Now we’re coming back to school and things are a little different, but some 
things are the same. 

• Let’s talk about...

What is different? What is the same?



Things that are different

• We won’t all gather together

• We still need to keep social distancing 

• We will be working in smaller groups

• You might be working in a different classroom, with a different teacher.

• Not everyone will be back in school.

• We will have less equipment to use. 



Things that are the same

• We still have all the same friends.

• We have the same teachers and school staff at school.

• People at school will still care for us and keep us safe.

• We will still have lots of fun and learning at school.



This is the classroom which you will be in



These will be your teachers 

Mrs Finch and Mrs Kelleher



How we are going to stay safe in school

• Coronavirus is passed from person to person, so for a while we have to 
stop doing some things like:-

Shaking hands 
Being really close to 

other people
Hugging our friendsGiving high fives

Wave to each other Hug ourselves Smile lots Thumbs Up

Instead we can...



How we are going to stay safe in school

Social Distancing Working at your own desk Washing our hands regularly. 



When you arrive/leave 
school

• You will be dropped-off at the gate.

• Your teacher will show you to your classroom.

• Please make sure you are following 

the social distancing lines that have been

put in place.

• Quickly leave the school site and don’t 

gather outside.

• Please only arrive at school with a named

coat and sunhat, unless you are bringing 

a packed-lunch in a disposable bag.

Mobile handwashing unit in the classroom



We can’t wait to see you very
soon!! 


